
From: Chambers - Asbury DP  

Sent: Friday, 9 March 2018 1:04 PM 
To: 'Bryan Wilcox - REEF'; Ralph Clarke; Chambers - Asbury DP 

Cc: Lynn; foxhome@adam.com.au; Tom French; Greg Paterson - REEF; Stephen Farrell; 
peter@kuhne.com.au; Laura Clark - REEF; Arvin Bisbal; Henry Lewocki; AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/6 - Real Estate Award 2010 4 Year Review - Conference 13 March 2018 

 
Dear Parties,  
 
The Deputy President is amenable to rescheduling the conference to commence at 2pm AEST on 
Tuesday 13 March 2018. A notice of listing confirming such is attached. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
CALLUM YOUNG 
Associate to Deputy President Asbury   
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel 07 3028 7812 
Fax 07 3000 0388 
chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au 
Level 14, Central Plaza Two 
66 Eagle Street  Brisbane  Qld  4000 
GPO Box 5713, Brisbane 4001 
 
 
 
From: Bryan Wilcox - REEF [mailto:bryan@reef.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 9 March 2018 12:50 PM 

To: Ralph Clarke; Chambers - Asbury DP 
Cc: Lynn; foxhome@adam.com.au; Tom French; Greg Paterson - REEF; Stephen Farrell; 

peter@kuhne.com.au; Laura Clark - REEF; Arvin Bisbal; Henry Lewocki; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2016/6 - Real Estate Award 2010 4 Year Review - Conference 13 March 2018 

 
Dear Associate, 

 

REEF is available on Tuesday 13
th
 March for a telephone conference. 

 

In my absence, REEF will be represented by our Greg Paterson and we are happy to accommodate Mr 

Clarke’s request should it suit the Deputy President. 

 

Regards, 
BRYAN WILCOX   

Chief Executive Officer  

 

 

 

 

 

Real Estate Employers' Federation  

Level 6, 99 Bathurst Street 

SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Ph: (02) 9261 2666 or 1300 616170 

E-mail:  bryan@reef.org.au 
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Information contained within this email is PRIVATE and/or CONFIDENTIAL and for the intended recipient only. 
If you receive this e-mail in error, please inform the sender and delete the message. Thank you. 

Every Effort is made to ensure the information provided is correct but anyone intending to act or rely on it should check its application to the 

circumstances and seek professional advice on whether another course of action should be contemplated. 

 

From: Ralph Clarke [mailto:clarker@bigpond.net.au]  
Sent: Friday, 9 March 2018 1:45 PM 

To: Chambers - Asbury DP 
Cc: Lynn; foxhome@adam.com.au; Tom French; Greg Paterson - REEF; Stephen Farrell; 

peter@kuhne.com.au; Laura Clark - REEF; Arvin Bisbal; Bryan Wilcox - REEF; Henry Lewocki; AMOD 
Subject: Re: AM2016/6 - Real Estate Award 2010 4 Year Review - Conference 13 March 2018 

 
Dear Associate 
I am unable to be present for the telephone conference at the nominated time of 11.30 am CST as I 
am before the Industrial Court of SA at 10.45 am CST! I am however ok to take part in any 
conference that same day anytime from 1.15 pm CST ( 1.45. Pm AEST). 
I would appreciate the time being moved as at this late stage I cannot rearrange my SAIRC hearing 
which was determined 4 weeks ago. 
Regards 
Ralph Clarke 
Agent 
RRESSA 
08 8410 0033 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On 9 Mar 2018, at 11:44 am, Chambers - Asbury DP <Chambers.Asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au> wrote: 

Dear Parties,  
  
Please see the attached Notice of Listing, regarding the above matter. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
CALLUM YOUNG 
Associate to Deputy President Asbury   
  
Fair Work Commission 
Tel 07 3028 7812 
Fax 07 3000 0388 
chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au 
Level 14, Central Plaza Two 
66 Eagle Street  Brisbane  Qld  4000 
GPO Box 5713, Brisbane 4001 
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